
  

Chief Executive, Vanessa Ford   Chair, Ann Beasley 

Freedom of Information 
Springfield University Hospital 

Trust Headquarters, Building 15 
61 Glenburnie Road 
London SW17 7DJ 

 
Direct line: 0203 513 6110 

Email: FOI-requests@swlstg.nhs.uk 
Website: www.swlstg.nhs.uk 

 
Date: 13 September 2022 
Ref: 1590-FOI 
 
Dear  Mr Atikinson 
 
Freedom Of Information Request- Funding Spent On Clinical Staff In Financial Year 2020/2021  
 
Thank you for your enquiry. I am writing in response to your freedom of information request sent on 10/09/2022.  
For ease of reference, your request is set out below in bold and our response is in italics . 
 

Regarding integrated primary mental health teams in your Trust/ organisation:  
 
1) What was the total funding spent on clinical staff in financial year 2020/2021  
 
2) Please outline the categories of staff - such as doctors/ nurses/ social 
workers/psychologists - on whom the funding has been spent and state how much has been 
spent on each category.  
 
3) If the above information is not available, then please supply audit reports of money spent 
so far by your NHS Trust/organisation on the Integrated primary mental health model.  
 
Please see the attached spreadsheet 

 
I trust that this response satisfies your request.  However if you are not satisfied and need to correspond further 
regarding this request, you may appeal by setting out your concerns in writing for the attention of myself and 
the Information Governance Manager. Please ensure that the reference number that appears in the subject 
line above is quoted to make it easier for the team to deal with further correspondence. 
 
In the event that you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of any appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO), although they will expect you to exhaust the Trust internal complaints 
policy before they will consider a case.  For further details see www.ico.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Philip Murray 
Director of Finance and Performance 
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